
   

   

 

 

 

San Diego Retina Associates physicians are aware of the ongoing 
Good Days program which is a national non-profit charitable 
organization that assists patients who have Medicare and Medicare 
Advantage plans to offset the cost of the coinsurance which is 20% 
responsibility for injections. 

Unfortunately, the program has not received adequate funding for 
2025 to continue assisting existing patients or new patients.  

As a result, until Good Days receives more funding, patients will be 
responsible for their coinsurance (20%) amount at the time of their 
visit. If this is not possible for you, please do not skip your scheduled 
appointment, there may be other treatment options available. We are 
closely monitoring the situation and will provide updates as more 
information becomes available.  

 

 

 

 

  

 


